Thank you so much for your request to Spring Branch Tennis Association. We love to spread the gift of tennis to all who want to play. We also know that for many reason its not always in the budget. We ask that both the player and parents participate in this request. 
SBTA needs a letter stating;
 What program do you need assistance with?  
What circumstances are creating this need for assistance? 
Can the family contribute any amount to the program?
Would the family be willing to volunteer for SBTA at a minimum of 1 event/fundraiser?
Name of player to utilize program.
Statement from player why he/she likes tennis and how they plan to benefit from the program.
Family contact information; email and phone numbers
Please submit your letter to tennis@gvtc.com. Letters will be reviewed by the board monthly and the family will be contacted once a determination has been made.
As we look to help all those who request, we must be fiscally responsible to the SBTA organization. 


